Dear Friend

RE:  HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE TO THE PEOPLE OF ANGOLA

We write to you to appeal for your support and that of your organisation for the Government’s appeal for Humanitarian assistance to the people of Angola.

The Government took a decision on September 15 last year to appeal to South Africans to contribute towards this effort because of the serious humanitarian situation in Angola as a result of the prolonged war situation in that country.

An inter-departmental committee to co-ordinate activities of this effort has been set up and meets regularly every two weeks at the Department of Welfare.

The Committee is organising an Angola Focus Week from May 15 to May 23 (Africa Day), and we urge your support activities during this period.

Government has also established the Humanitarian Assistance to the People of Angola Fund as a non-profit humanitarian fund, in terms of the Non-Profit Organisations Act of 1997.  A bank account has been opened to receive donations.  It is ABSA account number 4049206516.  The Branch Code is 500745, ABSA Bank, Pretorius Street, Pretoria.  The chairperson of its Board of Trustees is Mrs Adelaide Tambo.

Please make donations to this fund, and let us know with a letter that you have done so.  We appreciate your support and co-operation.

If you have any questions regarding the Angola Appeal, please do not hesitate to write or call.  The numbers you can call are (012) 312-7775 or 0828089486 or fax (012) 323-8336 or e-mail Wels027@welspta.pwv.gov.za
With kind regards
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DR ZST SKWEYIYA (MP)

MINISTER FOR WELFARE, POPULATION AND DEVELOPMENT
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